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MEMORANDUM FOR: Human Resources Directors 

Subject: Operating Status for September 12, for Federal Agencies in the 
Washington, DC Metropolitan Area 

Federal Government offices in the Washington, DC area will open on time and will operate 
under an UNSCHEDULED LEAVE policy. Employees may take leave without prior approval. 
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